
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th Grade Sketchbook Committee Permission Slip 
Do you have an immense passion for drawing?  Sketchbook Committee is looking for enthusiastic 

students who love to draw.  You’ll choose different topics of things to draw each month and then come 
together to share your sketches.  This committee also organizes all of Woodbury’s monthly drawing 
contests.  You’ll choose the monthly themes and judge the student artwork.  You’ll also learn how to 

create a digital video that incorporates voice, visual imagery, and music.  These digital videos will 
showcase the student winners’ artworks. 

 This committee meets every other Tuesday (every Tuesday of Week B). The first Sketchbook 
Committee meeting will be Tuesday, October 24th. 

 

Students should meet in Mrs. Clemente Milne’s art room at 3:00pm.  Late buses are available. 

 

This club is limited to 15 members. 
 

If you are interested in joining Sketchbook Committee and you are in the 6th grade, please complete the 

permission slip below, including parent signature, to Mrs. Clemente Milne before 3:00pm Friday, October 

20th, 2017.  At 3:00pm on Monday, Mrs. Clemente Milne will pull 15 names out of a hat (lottery style) from 

all of the turned-in permission slips.  Students will be notified by Monday morning, October 23rd, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Clemente Milne 
Art Educator 

clemente_d@shaker.org 
 

Sketchbook 

Committee 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Student’s Name: __________________________________Grade: ___6
th

 _________________________ 

 

My son/daughter _____________________________ has my permission to participate in the Sketchbook 

Committee after school every other Tuesday (Tuesdays of Week B).   

 

My student will: 

_____Be picked up by__________________________near Door L at 4:00 p.m. 

_____Ride the late bus home to  ____________________________(Address) 

      ____________________________(Phone)  

_____Go to After Care 

_____Walk Home 

 

Space is limited to 15 students so be sure to return this form  

before 3:00pm Friday, October 20
th

, 2017. 
 

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________Date_________________________ 

 
Homeroom Teacher’s Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


